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Craig, Sondra

From: Bailey McNamer <bmcnamer@lacrossecounty.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 9:08 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: REACH Center rezoning efforts- YES PLEASE

Importance: High

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello La Crosse City Council, 
 
I am sending this leƩer as support for the REACH Center rezoning effort.  
 
REACH Services and Resource Center 
reachcenterlacrosse.org 
212 11th St S, La Crosse, WI 54601 · 1.6 mi 
(608) 781-2783 
 
If the rezoning goes through, the added dental suites and other changes will greatly enhance our ability to serve more families in 
the area. 
As a La Crosse City Resident I feel that the council must rezone the center to improve the community further and to serve more 
people. 
As an employee of La Crosse County, I see many clients that we refer to REACH. Their efforts are essenƟal for the clients that we 
see and make a difference in the lives of others daily. 
 
PLEASE REZONE THE REACH CETNER TO ALLOW FOR BUILDING IMPROVEMENTS AND THE CONTINUED CARE OF THE 
COMMUNITY. 
 
Thank you for your Ɵme, 
 
Bailey McNamer  
Pronouns- They/Them 
 
“Strong alliances can thrive even where disagreements exist, but they cannot thrive where free and open communication is shut 
down.” – Sharice Davids 
 
  

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

This e-mail and attachments are intended for the addressed recipient only. If you are not the 
correct recipient please notify the sender of the delivery error and delete this message. 
Improper disclosure, copying, distribution, retransmission, or use of information from this e-
mail is Prohibited, and may result in liability and damages for misuse of this information.  

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from bmcnamer@lacrossecounty.org. Learn why this is important  


